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13 December 2011 

      
Ref:  SELQTR3/1112/116 
 
 
Dear Mr Martin, 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request – Pharmacies (La mbeth, Southwark, Lewisham, 
Bexley, Bromley & Greenwich 
 
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act received in this office. Your 
request has been passed to the relevant service. 
 
In accordance with our policy we will respond to your request within 20 working days.  If you 
have any further questions in the interim please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Margaret Benbow 
Freedom of Information Manager 
 

 

Mr Andrew Martin 
Portfolio Support Manager 
The co-operative pharmacy 
Acquisitions and Business Development 
Second Floor, Central Support 
Sandbrook Park, Sandbrook Way 
Rochdale, OL11 1RY 


